Parent/Teacher Conference Survey Feedback Info
(from 2005)

The information below shows the comments we received from the current Parent/Teacher
conferences. We had a much better turn out this year verses last. OUTSTANDING JOB!!

1. Were you comfortable with the information you received during your conference time?
Outstanding Goot Coutt mprove [

2. Were you content with the 15 minute time span for the conference?

Outstanding Good Fair I:l Could Improve

3. Were the scheduled times suitable for your personal needs?

Outstanding Good Cout Tnprove

4. Were the Kiddie Prep Team Members kind and courteous?

Outstanding Good Fair |:| Could Improve |:|

5. As a complete process, were you pleased with today's conference?

Outstanding Good Fair I:l Could Improve I:l

Additional Comments:

0 15 minutes is not long enough.

o Later afternoon times or early evening appointments would be better. We use daycare
because we work.

Two conferences (or more) would be appropriate rather than one at the end of the school year.
The teacher did an excellent job putting together the “scrapbook”.

| would rather have the conference times toward the end of the day.

We went over time on the 15 minute limit.

| loved the book that was made for my son. Great Keepsake!!!

The assessment forms are good, but it would be nice to see a rating or scale v.s. just
observed/not observed.

Working moms and dads sometimes have difficulty taking time off mid-afternoons.

Yes. The time allowed me to not take much time away from work, but to get the information |
want about my daughter.

| had to make a change in time and the time was rescheduled to my needs.

It is hard to get off work during these times (both parents).

We did go over our time frame by approximately 5 minutes.

It is very difficult for both parents to get off work at the designated times. However, we
understand the need to do this during the nap period.
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Affirmations:

o
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Kiddie Prep School, | feel is an outstanding childcare center.

The book was a very nice touch.

What an outstanding group of teachers.

| was very pleased with booklet including pictures.

It is comforting to leave your child with someone who really cares for him or her.

| really appreciate the teachers’ efforts in making personalized booklets for each child, and
how they held on to various craft items to show each child’s improvement over time.

The staff at KPS is fantastic!!

We left feeling like the teachers really care and love out child. What a safe and wonderful
place to be!!

| just want to say thanks!

All the teachers are nice and very helpful.

| cannot say thank you enough for all the love, compassion and teaching the people at Kiddie
Prep have given to our daughter — Thank You!

| am impressed with Kiddie Prep School as a whole! Thanks for all you do!

My son and | are pleased with the care, activities and the teachers here! Great Job!

The Kiddie Prep program is excellent and | would highly recommend it. We will miss all of
you!! The McCombs ©



